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Subject: Grant Approval for the Project: "Ukraine Digital" 

 

Dear Dr. Tkatschuk, 
 
We are pleased to confirm that the project submitted by the University of 
Stuttgart within the program "Ukraine Digital: Ensuring Academic Success in 
Times of Crisis" has been granted funding by the DAAD for the period from 
January 1st to December 31st, 2024. The goal of the project is to assist 
Ukrainian partner universities in maintaining their teaching programs and 
enhancing the digital teaching skills of their faculty. 
 
As part of the "Ukraine Digital" program, the University of Stuttgart will support 
the preparation and implementation of the online seminar "Introduction to 
Semantics" by Prof. Jürgen Pafel at the Vasyl Stefanyk Precarpathian National 
University. This will include a tutorial for students, as well as technical support 
for the seminar. 
 
If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate 
to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Elena von Klitzing 
Head of Welcome Campus for Refugees 
 

 

 

Dr. Natalia Tkatschuk 

Department of German Philology  

Vasyl Stefanyk Precarpathian National University  

57 Shevchenko St. 

Ivano-Frankivsk, 76018 Ukraine 

University of Stuttgart ● Pfaffenwaldring 60 ● 70569 Stuttgart ● Germany 
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Elena von Klitzing, PhD 

 

Pfaffenwaldring 60 

70569 Stuttgart 

Germany 

 

T +49 711 685-68609 

F +49 711 685-68600 

E-Mail 

elena.von-klitzing@ia.uni-

stuttgart.de 
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